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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 716 creates new fees for any manufactured home manufacturer who sells a new 

manufactured home to be shipped to or leveled in the state. The fee is $75.00 for each new 

single-wide manufactured home and $125.00 for each new multi-floor manufactured home. A 

used manufactured home inspection fee of $75.00 shall be paid by the installer at or before the 

time of installation. 

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Impact: None 

 

SB 716 requires an installation inspection and fee for all new and used manufactured homes 

installed in the state.  The fee is for the costs of inspections. 

 

Prepared by: Fiscal Staff 

  


